
 

 

 

 

 

The IICL – Chassis Code Standards is now available 

 

The Institute of International Container Lessors is pleased to announce the release of 
the Chassis Code Standards – “CCS”. The IICL members have worked on this project 
for over a year having weekly meetings.  The IICL- CCS Preferred codes are based on 
the ISO 9897/CEDEX codes. The release also includes a document displaying pictures 
of chassis components and their respective codes.  

The main goals of the project were to simplify and standardize codes being used in the 
container chassis industry while retaining meaningful analytical data to support the 
development and management of the equipment. 

Documents are available for viewing or download at:  

IICL - CCS & ECS Projects - The Institute of International Container Lessors 

The IICL expects that during the implementation phase adjustments to the initial set of 
codes will take place and we will continue to keep users updated on developments. 

Questions, feedback and suggestions can be directed via email to: technical@iicl.org 

 

 

https://www.iicl.org/technical-documents/iicl-ccs-ecs-projects/

